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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  August 25, 2014 

cc: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Louis Macias, Mark Rash 

 

Re: Integrated Pest Management Coordinator 

 

Texas law requires each school district to have a trained and designated Integrated Pest 

Management (IPM) Coordinator.  Board Policy CLB (Legal) requires the appointment of a 

designated IPM Coordinator that has successfully completed the Texas Department of 

Agriculture training and certification.   

 

Mr. Mark Rash, Assistant Maintenance Director, has completed all state required training and 

certification.   

 

  
 

 

Recommendation:   That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Mark Rash as the Coppell 

ISD designated Integrated Pest Management Coordinator at the August 25, 

2014, Board Meeting. 


